IMMEDIATE ACTION

e

SERVICE =ge BULLETIN

September 20, 1957

NUMBER 158

SUBJECT: -Model: PA-20 Name Plates

MODELS AFFECTED: Al PA-20 Airplanes

It has been brought to our attention that the name plate on a
PA-20 airplane was stamped with the incorrect model designation.

There may be more incorrect name plates in existence and it
is therefore requested that all PA-2C name plates be inspected and
those bearing the model designation "PA-20A" be removed and re-
turned to the Factory Service Department for replacement.

It is further requested that a thorough examination be made of
all pertinent aircraft papers such as flight manuals, weight and
balance, repair and alteration, etc., and if the model designation
"PA-20A" is evident, then those papers must also be returned for
replacement or rider attachment,

Compliance with this Bulletin i3 requesfed prior to December 1,
1957.

End.
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